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BEL COLLE BARBARESCO DOCG

PIEDMONT, ITALY

Cellar
SELECTION

94 POINTS

“Red berry, rose and new leather aromas
mingle with whiffs of tobacco on this
linear, elegantly structured red. Savory and
bursting with finesse, the focused palate
doles out juicy red cherry, black raspberry,
star anise and white pepper alongside
tightly knit, fine-grained tannins. Racy
acidity lends balance and tension. Drink
2027–2039.”

AUGUST, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2019

BEL COLLE BARBARESCO DOCG

PIEDMONT, ITALY

Cellar
SELECTION

94 POINTS

“Red berry, rose and new leather aromas
mingle with whiffs of tobacco on this
linear, elegantly structured red. Savory and
bursting with finesse, the focused palate
doles out juicy red cherry, black raspberry,
star anise and white pepper alongside
tightly knit, fine-grained tannins. Racy
acidity lends balance and tension. Drink
2027–2039.”

AUGUST, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2019

BEL COLLE BARBARESCO DOCG

PIEDMONT, ITALY

Cellar
SELECTION

94 POINTS

“Red berry, rose and new leather aromas
mingle with whiffs of tobacco on this
linear, elegantly structured red. Savory and
bursting with finesse, the focused palate
doles out juicy red cherry, black raspberry,
star anise and white pepper alongside
tightly knit, fine-grained tannins. Racy
acidity lends balance and tension. Drink
2027–2039.”

AUGUST, 2022

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2019

BEL COLLE BARBARESCO DOCG

PIEDMONT, ITALY

Cellar
SELECTION

94 POINTS

“Red berry, rose and new leather aromas
mingle with whiffs of tobacco on this
linear, elegantly structured red. Savory and
bursting with finesse, the focused palate
doles out juicy red cherry, black raspberry,
star anise and white pepper alongside
tightly knit, fine-grained tannins. Racy
acidity lends balance and tension. Drink
2027–2039.”

AUGUST, 2022


